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Ealing mental health support team (MHST) would like your feedback

03 Oct 2024

Has your school had input from the Ealing mental health support team (MHST)? If yes, we would love to hear from you!
We are keen to improve our service and are seeking your honest feedback.
Your feedback is really important to us and we would like to get as much feedback as we can, to help us improve how we work with your school.

Please do also feel free to give us feedback even if we are not currently working in your school.

Complete our short survey

Please take 5 minutes to complete our feedback questionnaire by 31 October 2024.

Complete our survey now: https://forms.office.com/e/isakUz05WO0

Further information

If you have any questions, or issues please do email us on: Ealing.mhst@nhs.net

Ealing MHST survey flyer 2024.pdf (pdf)
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Ealing mental health support team (MHST) 2024/25
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Ealing.mhst@nhs.net
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